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From:                                   Dottie Grover [purplehug123@comcast.net]
Sent:                                    Wednesday, January 02, 2013 2:40 PM
To:                                        Margo Lapietro
Subject:                                FW: LONDONDERRY DOG PARK COMM ITTEE MTG = Wednesday 10/10/12
 
Follow Up Flag:                   Follow up
Flag Status:                          Flagged
 
Here are the minutes for October.
 
 

Dottie Grover

537 Mammoth Road

Londonderry, NH 03053

Phone: 603-434-5143

purplehug123@comcast.net

 

 
Londonderry Dog Park Committee  October  meeting came to order 6:35 p.m. at the Cable Access Center.
 
In attendance :  Dottie Grover      John Beaulieu       Linda Bates        Anita Snow    Cindy Eaton
 
(Note:  committee member Deanna Mele left papers with Dottie Grover, then left before meeting came to
order.)
 
MINUTES
 
Reading of the minutes were tabled until the next meeting.
 
BUSINESS
 
Cindy Eaton read the letter from Deanna Mele addressed to the Committee.  Also read was the minutes of
the Heritage Committee Meeting.  Another letter referenced the resignation of Mr. Garron.
 
Regarding Sanborn Road, soil testing has been ongoing.  The Senior Elder Affairs group are waiting for HUD
financing regarding Senior Center.
 
MOTION
 
John Beaulieu made a motion, seconded by Linda Bates, that a letter be sent to the Londonderry Town
Council that:  Deanna Mele be removed from the Dog Park Committee.  It is felt that her attendance/and/or
lack of attendance is impeding the progress of the Committee.  The vote was unanimous by all in
attendance.
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MOTION
 
Cindy Eaton made a motion, seconded by Linda Bates that the following sites be reconsidered for the dog
park site:  Musquash Conservation area
                 Town Hall area
                 Soccer Field
 
Dog Park Website
 
John  Beaulieu addressed problems with the current crew at the Access Center (Drew).  The ongoing
problems of Facebook and passwords involved are being "put off" and John isn't getting the help he needs to
address this problem.
 
Meeting adjourned 7:15 p.m.  Instructions were given to Cindy and Linda (by Dottie)  to work on the letter to
the Town and get it resolved TODAY so it could be submitted in a timely matter to the Council for inclusion in
Monday night's Council Meeting(10/20/12).
 
Motion made by Anita Snow and seconded by Cindy Eaton to adjourn.
 
Respectfully submitted
 
Linda Bates
Secretary
 .
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